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LTC Update: 

COVID-19 Vaccine Booster Readiness Survey – REMINDER 

Long-term care facilities are asked to respond to the COVID-19 Vaccine Booster Readiness Survey. 
Please complete the survey as soon as possible if you anticipate your facility or pharmacy partner 
will not be able to offer and administer boosters to eligible residents so you may need assistance 
with boosters. Probari will reach out to facilities that do not complete the survey and those that 
indicate they need support to gather additional information. 

Some facilities have indicated that they are able to administer boosters but will not be able to 
cover all eligible residents by the Nov. 30 goal. If that is the case, please include when you 
anticipate being able to complete boosters or the date(s) of any scheduled booster clinic(s) when 
you complete the survey. 

IDOH will send a brief follow up survey next week asking facilities to report back once they have 
completed their booster clinics. 

COVID-19 Booster Preparedness & Needs Survey 
 

https://redcap.isdh.in.gov/surveys/?s=CJKY8K84K4

